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 By the word of the Lord the heavens were made, their starry host by the 

breath of his mouth.  He gathers the waters of the sea into jars; he puts the 

deep into storehouses.  Let all the earth fear the Lord; let all the people of 

the world revere him.  For he spoke, and it came to be; he commanded, and it 

stood firm.  The Lord foils the plans of the nations; he thwarts the purposes 

of the peoples.  But the plans of the Lord stand firm forever, the purposes 

of his heart through all generations.  Blessed is the nation whose               

God is the Lord, the people he chose for his inheritance.                     

 Psalm 33: 6-12  

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+33%3A+6-12&version=NIV


Music Ministry Notes 

MUSIC MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

1.  Sunday, June 28 - 

   8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam rehearsal   

    10:00 AM  -  Worship (Live & On-line Worship-    
                     YouTube) 

2. Wednesday, July 1 - 

        5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble rehearsal    

                                   

3. Sunday, July 5  -   

     8:30 AM  -  Brass Ensemble rehearsal 

     10:00 AM  -  Worship 

                                                   

4. Sunday, July 12  - 

     8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam rehearsal 

      10:00 AM  -  Worship  

 

5. Sunday, July 19  - 

     8:30 AM  -  Worship Ensemble rehearsal 

      10:00 AM  -  Worship 
 
 
6. Wednesday, July 22  - 
 
     5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble rehearsal 

 
7.  Sunday, July 26  - 
      
     8:30 AM  -  Brass Ensemble rehearsal 
 
      10:00 AM  -  Worship  

 
8.  Wednesday, July 29  -   
 
      5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble rehearsal 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

 

 
 

MUSIC MINISTRY ZOOM MEETINGS  

WEDNESDAYS AT 7:30 PM 

We are continuing our Music Ministry ZOOM meetings on  
Wednesdays at 7:30 PM.  Please come and join us for a time      
of devotion, prayer, fun and sharing together.  We need this   

time together.  We look forward to seeing you with us.                     
Any questions, please contact Ray. 

June 28, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:00 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor  

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:00 a.m.  -  Michael Oakley, Sr. (WT) 
  

July 5, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:00 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:00 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor (Orch or BE)  
 

July 12, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:00 a.m.  -  TBA 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:00 a.m.  -  Joe  Rukat (WT) 
 

July 19, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:00 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:00 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
 

July 26, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:00 a.m.  -  TBA 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:00 a.m.  -  Michael Oakley, Sr. (BE) 
SOUND SYSTE 

August 2, 2020  
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:00 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:00 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor (BE) 

MEDIA MINISTRY TEAM SCHEDULE 



 Student Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Student Ministries 

Dear CSBC,  
 

I hope everyone has had a great start to this unusual summer. Planning 
has begun for our new initiative: VBS at MARK Club! I’m so excited that Vacation 
Bible School will not be cancelled for this year. We would love for you to join us If 
you’re available Sunday nights this fall and would like to get involved, please let 
me know! The opportunity to sign up will be on-line in the next few weeks. 

While we are uncertain about how our school year is going to begin, we are 
anticipating starting our Good News Club at Walhalla Elementary this fall. If you 
are available Tuesdays from 2:00-4:00 p.m. throughout the school year, even if it 
is just for a semester, your help would be very much appreciated. With that in 
mind, please keep our local and state school boards, teachers and faculty in 
your prayers. I know that this is not the end of the school year they anticipated, 
and I know they are eager to return to their classrooms as soon as possible. I  
also know that resuming schools will be a hard decision to make for some      
parents, teachers and school boards. It is not one that cannot be made without 
considering many factors. Please pray that God will guide their decisions. 

Thank you for the support and encouragement you have given to our high 
school graduates this year. They were very appreciative of the good wishes and 
new Bibles that they received for graduate Sunday. As they begin college and 
the next chapter of their lives this fall, please continue to pray for them. I’m sure   
starting their college adventure in the midst of a pandemic was not what they 
had in mind. Pray for them to be encouraged and studious as they begin their 
first semester (hopefully on time). 

I have been pondering how to resume our Children’s and Youth Ministries 
for quite some time now. It has definitely been a roller coaster of a decision. We 
are hoping to resume classes as soon as possible and can hopefully do so once 
a decision is made about our schools resuming.  

If you haven’t been able to tune in each Tuesday evening at 7:30 p.m. on 
my Facebook page, I read a children’s storybook and a Bible story. If you have      
children or grandchildren visiting with you, have them tune in! 

I am so thankful for my church during this pandemic. Being a part of    
launching our on-line services and now being able to resume on campus        
services has been a constant in my life when the world around me, and around 
all of us, has been tumultuous and uncertain. Let me know if there is anything at 
all that I can do for you. Have an awesome summer! 
 
 
~Lauren  
    



     Your tithes, offerings, and donations to College Street Baptist can 
now be made online. Tithing and donating have never been easier. It's quick, 
easy and secure and you can use debit or credit or check cards, or checking    
account.  Just go to our website at ww.collegestreetbaptist.org for further 
information and instructions. 
     Online giving is not replacing any of the traditional ways we already give, 
but is an additional 
option to those who prefer to make their donations by computer, cell phone or 
other mobile devices.  College Street is using a church donation system        
provided by the Easy Tithe corporation. EasyTithe is church specific and is    
currently used by hundreds of churches across the nation. 
     You can make a regularly scheduled contribution or you can specify       
recurring donations. You can specify whether the contribution should go to the 
general budget or to designated categories. A credit card (MasterCard, Visa, or 
Discover) or a debit card can be used as well as a regular checking account. The 
process is secure and confidential and you will have continual access to your 
giving records.  

It's easy to tithe and give your 
offerings online! 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of June 2020 

  

Total number of families served this month:                                       86 
Total number of people in households served:                                 175 
Total number of families that received USDA products:                                 86    
Total number of people in the families that received USDA products:        175 
Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:                                     53 
Total number of children (under 18) served at your pantry:                           43 

GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP CLUB  
NEWS UPDATE 

 
The July 2020 Golden Fellowship Club meetings will not be held as previously 

planned.  We will plan our meetings again depending completely upon the  
COVID 19 situation as time progresses.  This information will be relayed to          

you as soon as possible.  For further information, please contact                                  
Mrs. Rachel Bible at 638-9661.  

 


